[bookmark: _GoBack]To: The Department of Public Health and Social Services
October 9, 2020

Dear Sir/ Madam,
  This letter is regarding our mitigation plans according to Governor’s Order No. 2020-36 of Churches to open. We are The Evangelical Church of Christ, Yigo, and submitting this letter in compliance to the said order.
Our Mitigation Plan is as follows:
 Our Church Capacity is about 150 people.

1.We have moved our benches six feet apart. 
2. We have sanitized our facilities. 
3. We have assigned people at the Main Entrance for Checking everyone that enters the Hall.
3. Upon entering the the Church Hall, there will be temperature check at all times.
4. Everyone must wear a mask at all times, on our gatherings. 
5. We are keeping our distances to six feet apart each other.                                                                                                                        
6. No possible contact at each other.
7. We have notified all our members, if you are not feeling well or having fever please, stay at   
      home.

8. We still continue to have live coverage for members that are not able to come.
9. Right after the service, members are not allow to stay and fellowship each other. They will be encouraged to go home right away.
10. We will also sanitize and disinfect the church hall after church service. 
As much as we are concern, to follow the Governor’s Order, we are also concern for the health of our Members and everyone else, so we are doing the best to commit to all of these.  So, let us all draw together in prayer for God’s Protection. Thank you very much.

Sincerely Yours,

Rev. Michael Escalona                                                                                                                                               
Evangelical Church of Christ, Yigo                                                                          
